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23rd April 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope that you had an enjoyable and restful Easter break. 
 
As we begin the Summer term, I would like to take the opportunity to welcome everyone back to school and 
thank you for your continued support for our school community. This final term of the academic year is always an 
important one, and we are looking forward to a productive and successful few months ahead for our students. 
For our Year 11 and Year 13 students, the Summer term brings the culmination of their hard work as they 
approach their public examinations. We are proud of their dedication and determination, and our staff are fully 
committed to supporting them through their final lessons, revision sessions and exam warm-ups as they prepare 
for this crucial period. 
 
For all other year groups, the Summer term is a chance to build on the progress made so far this year. There will 
be many opportunities for enrichment, including trips, co-curricular activities, and special events that celebrate 
our students’ successes. 
 
We will also be focusing on our high expectations for uniform, attendance, punctuality, and behaviour. These 
remain essential to maintaining our calm, purposeful learning environment and ensuring all students are best 
placed to thrive. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Please keep an eye on our regular communications, and our website and social media feeds for updates 
throughout the term, including information about our Awards Evenings, and our Class of 2025 celebrations for 
our Year 11 and Year 13 students. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Working in partnership 
with you is key to ensuring our students continue to succeed. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Robin Newman 
Principal 
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